
florida department of transportation - district four

SR 60 Northbound On Ramp Closure 
Thursday, February 22
 Indian River County 

On Thursday, February 22, the northbound on ramp at SR 60 (Exit 147) will be closed during 
nighttime hours from 11 p.m. to 6 a.m. for paving activities.  Motorists will not be able 
to access northbound I-95 from this location during this time.  A detour will be in place for 
motorists to follow SR 60 and head west to CR 512 to re-enter I-95 on ramp at Exit 156 (CR 512).  Advance 
notice will be in place informing motorists traveling northbound that they will not be able to re-enter I-95 
from Exit 147 from 11 p.m. to 6 a.m.

For more information, please contact Beth Zsoka Public Information Officer, 
I-95 Widening Project, Indian River County
Beth.Zsoka@QCAusa.com or 772-834-1298

FDOT Project Manager: Dale Walker
Phone: 772-429-4879
Email: Dale.Walker@dot.state.fl.us




